
 
 
 
* Excursion Updates: 
 
Kinder can not visit the waterpark due to number restrictions so will be having a fun day of activities at See Park 
and in the school playground. 
Year 1 are travelling to Springloaded on the 6th November.  
The Year 2 excursion organisation has encountered quite a few “roadblocks” due to COVID restrictions, so is still in 
the planning stages. 
Year 3 are exploring Yarrawarra and Sealy Lookout also on the 6th November. 
Year 4 students are excited about their day trip on 12th November. They will be undertaking Aboriginal studies, 
fishing and kayaking. 
The first of our Year 5 and 6 groups travelled to Iluka today on our minibus with Mr Keogh and Mr Craythorn. They 
enjoyed a fun educational day and hot chips for lunch. 
 
* Highschool Transitions : 
 
Grafton High school - Friday 13th of November (Week 4) 
South Grafton High School - Tuesday 1st of December (Week 8) 
Further information will be sent out via letters in the coming the weeks.  
 
* Book Fair: 
 
Our library is holding their postponed Book Fair in Week 4 of this term, from 2-6 November. With the restrictions 
to visitors on site, we will have to run this book fair a little differently.  Each class will be visiting the book fair so 
the students can see what is available, and for the parents, we will be posting photos of books available on our 
Facebook site.  There are many Wheelathon winners who have vouchers to spend at the Book Fair and it is also a 
timely opportunity for mums and dads to start their Christmas Shopping.  More detailed information about the Book 
Fair will be distributed next week. 
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Catching The Bus 

Parents and Carers, 
 
It’s time to start the process of obtaining 
your child’s bus pass for 2021. 
 

 
 
 
 
Welcome to Carly our new School Crossing Supervisor for the Queen St crossing. Carly will be supervising the 
crossing before and after school and has been getting to know the students and meeting families crossing the road 
this term.  
  
A friendly reminder to parents not to park in the bus zones on both campuses in the mornings and afternoons. The 
drop off zone in Mary Street is a one minute drop off zone and this is sometimes monitored by the parking 
inspector. Please ensure you don't leave your car if you are using the drop off zone. 

Road Safety 



COMMUNITY NOTICES 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 


